NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the qualified electors of the Prescott School District
that a public hearing will be held Wednesday, May 20, 2020, during the School
Board meeting at 7 pm

The Prescott School District Board of Education will conduct a Public hearing, pursuant to Wis. Stat.
§118.38(1)(b), regarding submission of:

1. a request to the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI) to waive the minimum
number of hours of instruction set forth in Wis. Stat. §121.02(1)(f) for the 2019-20 school
year due to the ongoing COVID-19 public health emergency and the school closure orders.

2. arequest to the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI) to waive the requirements
to evaluate every educator every three years using the Educator Effectiveness System,
including waivers of the requirements to meet Pl 8.01 and Wis. Stat. §§ 115.415 and
121.02(1)(q) for the 2019-20 school year due to the ongoing COVID-19 public health
emergency and the school closure orders.

3. arequest to the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI) to waive the requirement
of starting the academic year no sooner than Sept. 1.

*As part of the public hearing, the Board will review the written or recorded comments from members
of the public regarding the request for the waiver, before discussing and taking action regarding the
request for a waiver.

*Written or recorded comments regarding the waiver should be submitted via email no later than
May 19th, 2020 at 4:30 pm to district@prescott.k12.wi.us

Public Comments will also be observed during the business meeting via Zoom Chat.
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